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Comments: I'm concerned that opening portions of the existing proposed Great Burn Wilderness area to

snowmobiles will displace both mountain goats and wolverines. I'd really like to see the Forest Service propose

the entire Great Burn for Wilderness.  We are loosing habitat for important animals and birds over North Idaho as

developers build houses covering the Prairie.  We need habitat for Idaho birds and wildlife to remain as pristine

as possible.  This is vital for humans and their welfare as well if you are familiar with the importance of nature on

economics, human health and the environment.


